
 

 

 
   
 

   Date: 13 March 2023 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
 
I am writing to you in respect of a number of incidents in the Buckingham community 
that have taken place over recent months. Most recently, where two children accessed 
the School grounds and caused some disruption to the school day. You may well be 
aware of this issue, as all the children within School were affected in some way.  
 
I want to reassure you that we are working extremely closely with the Senior 
Leadership Team at the School and you may have seen/heard that there has been an 
increased Police presence. This presence is not because I feel that there is any 
elevated risk, but I am aware that the actions of a very small minority can have a 
significant impact upon your children and can lead to feelings of insecurity. Therefore, 
my staff are on hand to speak to the children and hopefully provide reassurance to 
them and to you. 
 
Clearly the situation that occurred on 8th March is intolerable; we know the persons 
involved and action will be taken in relation to their behaviour. 
 
Should you or your children have any concerns you would like to raise in relation to 
this or other incidents, then by all means, please approach the School direct, or I am 
happy for you to email me. 
 
  
Yours faithfully,  

 

James Davies 

Neighbourhood Policing Inspector 

Aylesbury Vale Local Police Area 

James Davies 

Neighbourhood Inspector 

Aylesbury Vale Local Police Area 

Buckingham Police Base 

Osier Way 

Buckingham 

MK18 1TB 

Mobile: 07966178040  

Email: James.Davies@thamesvalley.police.uk 
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